
Sports Toursim 
The Southern Oregon Sports Commission general meeting was held at Rogue Regency 

Inn. Marty and Brandi Mauer with the Living Legacy Foundation were guest speakers 

and gave a presentation about their project. They have been transforming the 

SCALA/Kathrein building on Airport Road into courts; when complete there will be two 

NCAA regulation courts and four volleyball courts, totaling 1,700 square feet. The 

commissioners discussed looking at other revenue streams for the organization in 

addition to the “Top 10 Sports Stories” banquet. Rich Rosenthal, Director of Medford 

Parks & Recreation Department, gave an update on the proposed mixed use facility. He 

will present options to the City Council in September. The commissioners discussed the 

importance of our support of this facility and are ready to campaign when the time 

comes. Vince Domenzain, new manager of Stone Ridge Golf Course, was introduced as a 

new member of SOSC. 


